
 

February 8th, 2025   
 
Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Week Five Update 
 
Greetings, 
 
As DNA gets closer to competition season, this week has been especially important. Getting vital 
tasks done like working on this year’s game specific t-shirt design, building the final parts onto the 
robot, and helping set up the ARC’s (Arrowhead Robotics Coalition) practice field at Hermantown 
High School so that they and other teams can better prepare themselves for competition!  
 
The design for this year’s logo got finished and will be what you see all over the teams shirts, robot, 
and more! The logo will be revealed soon at either the Robot Reveal on February 24th at Denfeld 
High school at 5:30 pm or at the Northern Lights Regional on the 27th, so keep a lookout! 
 
On Friday DNA helped set up the practice field for the ARC at Hermantown High School! This is 
important for a lot of teams to work with their robot on an actual field and get real testing done. DNA 
and its members love helping set up the ARC when they’re needed. It has been a great opportunity to 
work with nearby robotics teams. If you'd like to come see DNA and other teams in the area practice 
when the ARC is at Denfeld, we invite you to come visit the Denfeld Gym on March 15th! 
 
To keep up with our progress, make sure to check out our social media sites! Our first regional will 
be held at the DECC from February 27 - March 1, 2025. 
Facebook- Denfeld Nation Automation 4009 
Website- https://denfeldrobotics4009.org/ 
Instagram- @dna4009 
 
Thank you for your support this year! 
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